
Important Dates! 
May 5-10  

 Spring semester final examinations for all students  

May 11 

 Grades due for all degree candidates  

May 13 

Graduate and Undergraduate degrees in the College of Agriculture 

and Life Sciences in Reed Arena at 9 a.m.  

May 16 

 Final grades for all students due  
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RENTAL RETURN DEADLINE:  5/14/2016 

Finals are upon us and summer is just around the corner. This is a 
reminder to return your rental books(if you rented from Aggieland 

Bookstore) before heading home for the summer. If you are not 
sure which book(s) you rented, please call our store and we will be 
happy to assist you. The deadline to return rental books for spring 

2016 is MAY 14, 2016. Any books not returned by this date are 
 subject to the replacement costs and fees per the rental  

agreement. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Aggieland Bookstore  
327 University Drive 
College Station, TX 77840 
979-846-4518 

Textbook Reminders  



 

TAMU Club Events  
     

Join the Texas A&M Polo Club as we host our 1st Annual 

POLO ON THE BRAZOS 

Saturday May 7, 2016 

Silent Auction Open at 9:30 AM 

A&M Game Begins at 10 AM 

Pro Game Begins at Noon 

Silent Auction Winners Announced at 1 PM 

     Ticket Prices at the Gate: 

      $15 for Adults 

            $10 with TAMU Student ID 

         Kids 12 and Under get in FREE!  

 
 
 
The address is: 
7500 Koppe Bridge Road, College Station, Texas 77845 
Signs with balloons will be posted along the nearby roads. 
For more information, please contact Dalton Woodfin via email 
at dwoodfin4@yahoo.com or via phone at (979) 559-0909.  
Please visit our website at www.aggiepolo.com and follow us on 

Facebook at  www.facebook.com/aggiepolo as we update our list!!!  

mailto:dwoodfin4@yahoo.com
http://128.194.146.41/trk/click?ref=ztotana6v_1-3aebrbu-30-545x31dfx06&
http://128.194.146.41/trk/click?ref=ztotana6v_1-3aebrbu-30-545x31e0x06&


 

  

 

  

 

 Job Opportunity  



 

  

 

  

 

 Class Information 
 

If you will be a Fall 2016 degree candidate and need an 
ECON class to graduate, please contact: 

Bat-Sheva Tabakman 
Academic Advisor II 
Department of Economics 
Texas A&M University 
3035 Allen Building, 4228 TAMU 
College Station, Texas 77843-4228 
Ph: 979.845.2186  
Email - btabakman@tamu.edu 
  
  

AGBL students and  ACCT 229/230: 
  

If you are needing to take  ACCT 229 or ACCT 230 in the summer or fall 
and the class is full, please see below for the wait list link in Accounting, 
and be sure to put that you are an AGBU student in your request. 
  
Here is the link to the wait list: https://mays.qualtrics.com/jfe1/form/
SV_9nKtj0yxbAGsKJn 



 

Student Shout Out  
   

  

Congratulations to Madilyn Holmes for fulfilling all of her  

requirements for the 2015-2016 Undergraduate Research Scholars 

program. Upon her graduation from Texas A&M University, she 

will be recognized as an Undergraduate Research Scholar and will 

receive an Undergraduate Research Scholars medallion to wear as 

graduation regalia!  

 

We wish you the best of luck in all of your future endeavors! 

 

To learn more about Undergraduate Research Schol-

ars (LAUNCH) 

Visit: http://hur.tamu.edu/Undergraduate-Research/

http://hur.tamu.edu/Undergraduate-Research/Undergraduate-Research-Scholars


 

  

 

  

 

 

  
 

Graduation  

Graduating next week? On behalf of the department 

we would like to welcome you to the Aggie alumni 

family! Don’t Forget to fill out the graduation survey!  


